
 
 

Going, going, gone!!  
 
The athletes, referees, and team officials have left, the hall 
is empty, the last strains of the last anthem drift across the 

universe. It’s time for . . . .  
 

A huge congratulations to all  the team at 

cfc10!!!!!  
 
It was years in the planning. Budgets, floor-plans and designs, 
volunteer applications the Great Logo Competition. 
 
It arrived - great sport, rosters, new skills, long days, hurried 
meals, washing the “t” shirt, making new friends etc. etc. 
 
We strived for an “Athletes Event” and we delivered. They are the 
reason, they are the focus of our plans.  
 
In the end it all comes down to just a few dozen dedicated people 
over a few days of event and it just cannot be done without YOU! 
 

So thanks and congratulations YOU! 
 
We were humbled with praise and congratulations for your work in 
bringing a truly special event to Melbourne and Australia in a way 
that simply confirmed how friendly and effective we are in 
conducting these events. 
 
A typical international response: 

 

. . . . . . . . .” 

 

So team, relax and enjoy, bathe in the praise 

and glory.  

Oh, and be on standby for the next  

great opportunity .  .  .  .  .  .  

 

CONGRATULATIONS ALL! 

 

Bill  Ronald 

Event Director 


